
March 1, 2024

I hope this letter finds you well. As we prepare for Iowa Testing starting on Monday,
March 4, we would like to remind you of a few crucial details to ensure the success and
well-being of our students.

Testing Week - March 4-8:
Please ensure that your child has a good breakfast each morning, gets plenty of sleep,
and is present throughout the entire week for the Iowa Testing. A well-rested and
nourished student is better equipped to perform their best during these assessments.

Auction Tomorrow - March 2:
We're excited about our upcoming auction tomorrow and encourage you to join us for a
day of fun and community support. Please make sure your child is at the school by 1:50
PM for the classroom baskets auction. Doors will open at 8:30 AM, and the silent auction
will take place from 9:00 AM to 10:00 AM. The live auction will commence at 11:00 AM.

Raffle Drawing - 3:00 PM:
Don't miss out on the excitement! The raffle drawing will be held at 3:00 PM, offering the
chance to win fantastic cash prizes 

We appreciate your ongoing support and dedication to your child's education. If you have
any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to us. Let's make this testing week and
auction day memorable and successful for our students.

Mark Your Calendars
Leps Pride Meeting - Monday, March 4 at 6:00 PM in the Social Hall

Open House - Thursday, March 7 from 4:00- 6:00 PM 


